
Dear Dr. James Allan, 

We are pleased about the positive feedback. We modified the manuscript structure to better fit the 

ACP research article format. Therefore, we included a methods section, shortened the appendix and 

added a supplement material file.  

We are confident that the revised manuscript fulfills all requirements for a regular ACP research 

article. 

Thanks a lot, and all the best, 

Ovid Krüger in the name of all co-authors 

 


